



PARLIAMENT OF AUSTRALIA • THE SENATE

Tuesday August 21, 2018

Richard Pye Clerk of the Senate

Re: Procedure Committee inquiry into the parliamentary prayer in standing order 50.

Dear Richard,

Thank you for the opportunity to share my thoughts about the Procedure Committee inquiry into the parliamentary prayer in standing order 50.

I believe that the Senate should continue to say the Lord's Prayer, and an acknowledgement of country, at the beginning of each sitting day.

For those Senators who consider the Lord's Prayer not appropriate to them, we could introduce a statement inviting them to silently reflect.

Yours sincerely,

Senator Jacinta Collins

Ground Floor 1013 Whitehorse Road Box Hill VIC 3128 Tel: (03) 9890 7022 Fax: (03) 9890 7122

Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600 Tel: (02) 6277 3115 Fax: (02) 6277 5708

Email: